
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

   

Dear Parent/Carers,  
  
The English and Performing Arts Departments are delighted to offer a residential trip to London 
from Wednesday 15th to Thursday 16th July 2020.  
  
The trip will include:  
 Overnight accommodation, with breakfast in a 3-star hotel.  
 A flight on The London Eye.  
 A visit to a West End Musical.  
 A Warner Brothers Studio Tour with a behind the scenes walking tour of the Making  of Harry 

Potter, featuring authentic sets, props and costumes from the Harry Potter film series.  
 A guided sight-seeing tour of London.  
 An evening meal at a London restaurant.   
 A visit to a National Museum /Art Gallery.  
  
The trip takes place in Enrichment week which will also include other opportunities and trips within 
the UK and abroad. We will depart from school on Wednesday am and will arrive back at school on 
Thursday.   
  
There are 44 places available on the trip and the estimated cost is £255.00.  If you would like to 
take advantage of this opportunity, please pay a deposit of £55 (which is non-refundable) via 
Parent Pay by Wednesday 16th October 2019.  Please be aware that replies received after this 
date cannot be guaranteed a place and that replying to this letter will lead us to book places; 
withdrawing once numbers are confirmed and bookings have been made could leave you liable 
to pay the full costs. If the price does change, (this is dependent on student numbers) between 
now and confirmation of booking, you will be informed before making any final decisions.   
  
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any other queries.   
  
Yours sincerely,  
  

 J Davis     T Wise 

  
Mrs J Davis (Head of English)                          Mr T Wise (Head of Performing Arts / PE)  
 

 


